
 

 

FALL FESTIVAL Fundraiser  

$5.00 per person, admission fee  
($20 per family) 

(All games are included in admission price) 

This is a family event; an adult must 
accompany all students. 

Food & beverages will be sold at this 
event. 

If you’d like to wear a costume you may, 
but remember no blood, weapons, 

or gore.   Costumes must be 
appropriate for elementary aged 

children.  No clown masks allowed. 

We hope to see you on October 26th.  
Remember NO SCHOOL on  

October 19th,  22nd or 23rd  
 

Annual Fall Festival Fundraiser 
Come to the FALL FESTIVAL at Doull Elementary on Friday, October 26th.   

The Fall Festival will be from 4:00until 5:30pm. 

We will be raising money for buses for field trips this year! 
 


